
, 

UNIVERSITY OF MAINE at Orono 

Department of Anthropology Stevens Hall, South 

Donald E. Crabtree 
Route #1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

Orono, Maine 04473 
270/581-7102 

November 27, 1974 

It was fantastic to see you and Evelynn last week. I 
am still on an incredible high from the conference. What 
a great learning experience. 

Enclosed you will find a copy of your paper. I am 
submitting a copy for publication in the University of 
Calgary Monograph Series. 

It will probably be 2 weeks to a month before you get 
refunded for your travel expenses. I am waiting for other 
participants to get their receipts in so that the funds 
can be divided in an equitable manner. 

Until later my warmest regards. 

Best wishes, 

Rob Bonnichsen 

RB:jm 


